
 
 
10th September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we complete our first week back at school, it has been a pleasure to welcome the return of our students, 
together with our new Year 7 students.  We also have one or two staff changes and below is a list of key 
contacts if you wish to speak to anyone at the Academy regarding your child’s progress or any concerns 
you may have.  
 
USEFUL CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Role Name Subject/Cathedral Telephone Number/email 

Reception    0113 2739100 

Attendance Line   0113 2739154 

Head of Pastoral 
Care 

Mr J Askham  jaskham@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

House Managers: Miss M Kirk Canterbury mkirk@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mr S Barrow Durham sbarrow@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Miss C Mahoney Ely cmahoney@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Miss I Haynes Gloucester ihaynes@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mr L Pratt Ripon lpratt@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Miss M Baker Winchester mbaker@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Family Support 
Workers: 

Miss J Fox  jfox@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mrs L Finnigan  lfinnigan@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Achievement 
Directors: 
 
*Assistant AD 

Miss V Rickeard* English vrickeard@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mr H Gowland Maths hgowland@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Dr A Cunningham Science acunningham@bishopyoungacademy.co.
uk 

Miss M Murphy Ebacc mmurphy@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mrs H Major Foundation hmajor@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mr C Tully Student Development: 
Canterbury/Durham  

ctully@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mr L Zwalf Student Development: 
Ely/Gloucester  

lzwalf@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

Mr K Williams Student Development: 
Ripon/Winchester  

kwilliams@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk 

mailto:mkirk@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk
mailto:ihaynes@bishopyoungacademy.co.uk


 
 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to the forthcoming year and developing our new character curriculum, based  
on the needs of our community.  We also have a whole school focus on oracy this year and have links  
with Voice 21. 
 
As you know we always provide healthy food for our students to ensure that they are nourished and able to 
engage in lessons to the best of their ability.  The morning break menu remains unchanged and hot snacks 
are available.  The lunchtime menu has been redesigned to offer more choice and diversity, details are 
available on the new website which will be launched on Wednesday 12th September.  A drink has now been 
included in the meal of the day, which will be available at a cost of £2.50 with effect from Wednesday 12th 
September.  The free school meal allowance will be increased to £2.50 from this date.  Please see our 
website www.bishopyoungacademy.co.uk for further details.  
 
Our year group moving on evenings will take place during this half term and we look forward to seeing you 
on: 
 

• Monday 17th September at 6.00pm  Year 7 
• Wednesday 19th September at 6.00pm Year 11 

• Tuesday 2nd October at 6.00pm  Year 9 
• Thursday 11th October at 6.00pm  Year 8 

• Monday 22nd October at 6.00pm  Year 10  
 
May I thank you for your continued support which is essential if we are to progress on our road to becoming 
an outstanding Academy. 
   
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Paul Cooper 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bishopyoungacademy.co.uk/

